
 

2023 Street and Utility Improvement Project 
Elysian, Minnesota 

 

Project Update 
ELYSI 168159 

Project Contacts

SEH (Engineer)
11 Civic Center Plaza, Suite 200

Mankato, MN 56001

Lee Istvanovich, RPR
507.676.2202

listvanovich@sehinc.com

Brent Kavitz, PE (Lic. MN, ND)

Project Manager
507.299.5211

bkavitz@sehinc.com
 

Doug Scott, PE (Lic. MN)

Project Engineer
507.237.8384

dscott@sehinc.com

Contractor
W W Blacktopping, Inc.

700 Industrial Road
Mankato, MN 56001

507.387.1518

City of Elysian
110 W Main Street

PO Box 246
Elysian, MN 56028

507.267.4708

  July 13, 2023  |  Project Update No. 9 

This letter is being sent to inform you of construction activity on the above-
referenced project. 

IF YOU ARE A LANDLORD, PLEASE SHARE THIS NEWSLETTER WITH 
YOUR RENTERS/TENANTS. 

Over the last week, the contractor has resumed work and continued to install 
storm sewer on 5th Street and Lewis Lane. They have also placed soil behind 
curb that was previously installed. This soil is not the final topsoil and is not 
the final surface that will be seeded. The contractor will continue to work the 
soil in preparation for seeding operations later this summer. 

Next week the contractor plans to install any remaining utilities on 5th Street 
before focusing on water main on Lewis Lane. Once utilities are installed on 
5th Street, the area will be subcut before the new road section is installed with 
fabric, gravel, and drain tile. Please expect no road access on 5th Street while 
the road is subcut prior to gravel placement. Concrete crews are expected to 
return late next week to begin pouring curb and driveways on 5th Street. 
There are no planned traffic control changes for next week. 

Note: Future project updates may be mailed or a digital copy sent if you 
opt in. To receive e-mailed project updates, please email your name, 
property address, and email address to Julie Brinkman at 
jbrinkman@sehinc.com. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. If you have any questions or 
concerns, feel free to contact me or City Engineer/Project Manager Brent 
Kavitz. 

Lee Istvanovich, Resident Project Representative 
507.676.2202 

 


